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Comments: First of all I'm very disappointed the Secretary of the interior has not put the northern population of

wolves back under the endangered species list. I'm also dead set against the splat no New roads into this area

and  absolutely no logging.. you haven't even filed in an environmental impact statement. Regards Lawrence

Schaedel 


